
 
Dear Dr. Reifein, 
 
My name is Sruthy Issac an incoming medical student from 
Lubbock!. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. Thank you 
again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Sruthy Issac 




